
Conference on Near Field Characteristics & Imaging in St.
Louis, June 27 – 29, 2007, and the 2007 DySPAN Conference
in Dublin, April 18 – 20, 2007.  The Board approved Mr.
Wallen’s proposal to approve the following policy statement
regarding the distribution of alcoholic beverages at EMC Soci-
ety sponsored symposia and conferences:  The distribution of
alcoholic beverages on the floor of the technical exhibition
(Exhibits) is prohibited unless it is coupled with a Society
sponsored event such as the evening reception and has received
prior approval from the VP of Conference Services. Proposals
must be received no later than 60 days prior to the event.  

NEW BUSINESS
Bob Hofmann advised that the Chicago EMC chapter
would initiate a scholarship for students. He requested that
anyone who might have information on granting scholar-
ships contact him.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at
9:15 pm.

Submitted by:  
Janet O’Neil 

Secretary, EMC Society Board of Directors
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The current and past presidents of the EMC Society gathered in Portland following the Awards Luncheon, including (seat-
ed from left) Dr. Ralph Showers (retired), Don Heirman of Don HEIRMAN Consultants, Len Carlson (retired), Don
Clark of the Georgia Tech Research Institute, and Bob Hofmann of Hofmann EMC Engineering; (standing from left) Bill
Gjertson of Boeing, Dan Hoolihan of Hoolihan EMC Consulting, Joe Butler of Chomerics, Todd Hubing of Clemson Uni-
versity, Kimball Williams of Denso International America, and Andy Drozd of ANDRO Computational Solutions.

Presidents of the EMC Society

As you know, a ballot for the election of the six members to the IEEE Electromagnetic Compatibility Society Board of Direc-
tors was issued in July 2006.  The returned ballots have been counted and the following candidates have been elected for a
three-year term beginning January 1, 2007:

Robert D. Goldblum Todd H. Hubing 
Robert Scully David M. Staggs 

Donald L. Sweeney Takeo Yoshino
Brief biographies of these candidates will be featured in the next issue of the EMC Society Newsletter.
Congratulations to the newly elected candidates and thank you to all the candidates for their willingness to serve and for

permitting their names to be included on the ballot.

New Members of the IEEE EMC Society
Board of Directors Announced!
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